
From: Mary English   
Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2020 5:41 PM 
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Comments on Enbridge gas pipeline proposal EB-2019-0159 
 

To Ontario Energy Board, 

 
Please listen to the growing concern of the people of Ontario, the Enbridge Dawn-Parkway 
pipeline is not in any of our best interests. 
We desperately need to invest in energy projects that are sustainable and workable in the long 
term. Fossil fuel projects are neither of these.  
There are alternatives and there are researchers who need funding to improve renewable energy, 
this is where our tax dollars need to go, to forward-thinking future-oriented projects, not 
backward thinking pipeline projects.  

Mary English 

 

 

Yours truly,  

Mary English  
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